

ATTENTION

LINDMORE IRRIGATION DISTRICT GROWERS

You will be receiving a land assessment ballot packet from the District's engineer. This ballot effort will address several concerns in the District.

The District will be having two general informational meetings. One will be on October 2, 2017 at 3 PM and the other on October 3, 2017 3 PM here at the District office (315 East Lindmore Street). We will likely also have focus group meetings after that.

The intent of these initial meetings is to provide the Engineer's report and an explanation of the purpose of the proposed assessment. These meetings will last as long as necessary to answer questions of the landowners.

If you have questions, contact the General Manager of the District at 559-303-4150